
 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

28th September 2023                                                                                     

 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

Autumn is approaching and sometimes only a hot meal can hit the spot!  

On Thursday 5th October we will be doing lots of activities relating to the Harvest theme followed by an Italian 

themed lunch. The main meal for the day will be Spaghetti Bolognaise with Homemade Garlic Bread. 
 

To encourage as many children as possible to join us for this delicious hot meal we are having a school meal 

trial day for those children who currently bring a packed lunch to school.  Some children have not yet tried a 

school meal and a balanced and nutritious meal can set them up for the day.    

 

A meal will be provided for every child in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and if your child is in Key Stage 2 

(Years 3-6) and wishes to take up this opportunity please complete the form on this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/2GAdD2QRUb 

You only need to complete this if your child is currently on packed lunches.  

For KS2 only meals are charged at £2.60 and are payable on ParentPay.  

 

Each child who has a school meal will be entered into a draw and has the chance to win a prize! 

 

Then, on Friday 6th October, we have organised our Harvest Festival Assembly and collection for Doncaster 

Foodbank.  

 

Please encourage your child to join us on this day and give it a go! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sumner 

Principal 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/2GAdD2QRUb

